
Tuesday, November 12, 2019  
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 
Attention ALL 10th Grade Students: 
Do you have a strong interest in leadership and making a 
difference in your school/community? HOBY(ho-bee) is 
looking for a sophomore from Sierra Vista High School 
interested in developing their leadership skills to attend 
their annual Summer State Leadership Seminar free of 
cost!!  Don’t miss out on this unique experience, please see 
Mrs. L. Anaya in the Counseling Office as soon as possible!  
Deadline to submit your application is Tuesday, November 
19th. For more information, you may also visit 
www.hoby.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Coed Fitness Room 1 will be open to all students and 
staff.  It will be open from 3:10 to 4:10 on Mondays and 
Thursdays.  If you are a PE student and need to make up 
an absence, you can do that afterschool for a minimum of 
30 minutes.  Also, if you need to make up the mile, you 
can do that on the treadmill in the fitness room.  See your 
PE teacher for more information. 

 
ATTENTION SENIORS: 
If you purchased a senior portrait package, Squyres 
Production will distribute them after school on 
Wednesday, November 20th, and Thursday, November 
21st.  You MUST bring your ID.  They will be distributed 
in the Center Quad.  Please see Mrs. E in Room 509 if you 
have any questions. 

Seniors 

Sports 

 
Congratulations to Boys Water Polo for finishing 1st in 
the Montview League and advancing to the quarter finals 
of CIF play-offs.  We were matched against #2 ranked 
Ontario and were defeated on Saturday.  Our Dons fought 
until the end and should be very proud of their 
accomplishments!  Great Season Dons! 
 
Our Girls Tennis team was defeated by Valley Christian 
who was a tough team to beat!  Our Girls Tennis finished 
2nd in league and advanced to play-offs as well!  We still 
have five girls:  Alexia, Joana, Alyssa, Ashanti & Treina 
who will represent Sierra Vista in Individuals coming up 
in the next few weeks.  Best of luck Dons! 
 
We have some fast Cross Country runners who will be 
advancing to CIF on Friday!  Our boys and girls teams 
both advanced as a Montview League 2nd place team.  So 
good luck to our Cross Country teams on Friday! 
 
JV & Varsity Soccer tams will hos Chaffey High School on 
Wednesday for a scrimmage here at Home.  JV will start 
at 6pm and Varsity will immediately follow at 7:30pm. 
 
Varsity Football beat Riverside Prep on Friday!  Congrats 
to our Football program!  We will play HOME on Friday 
against Loara, game time is 7:30pm.  Pre-sale tickets will 
be sold….stay tuned for more information! 
 
Any fall athlete who might have missed softball try-outs, 
you have another chance!  This Wednesday and Thursday 
softball try-outs will be held on the softball field from  
3:00-5:00pm.  Come prepared to play! 
 
ALL Winter sport athletes, you must be cleared to play.  If 
your coach doesn’t have you on their clearance sheet, you 
are not cleared and you won’t play!  Go see Mrs. Garcia in 
the Athletics Office, Room 102, to make sure you are 
cleared to play and don’t wait! 

Clubs & Activities 


